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From:  
Sent: Wed, 20 Jan 2021 15:34:25 +0000ARC
To: localplan 
Subject: Re: Scottish Borders Local Development Plan: Proposed Plan
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: External Email

Dear  

Thank you for consulting Northumberland County Council on the Scottish Borders Local Development Plan: Proposed
Plan.  We have no comments to make but look forward to continuing to work together under the Duty to Cooperate. 

Regards
 

Principal Planning Policy Officer
Planning & Housing Services
Northumberland County Council
County Hall
Morpeth
Northumberland
NE61 2EF
T: 

Please note my non-working days are Monday and Friday

There have been changes to some of our services due to the recent outbreak of Covid 19. Please read
our Planning Services Frequently Asked Questions - Covid 19 Guidance document for further information.

From: >
Sent: 04 November 2020 4:24 PM
Subject: Scottish Borders Local Development Plan: Proposed Plan
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please find attached a letter in relation to the Scottish Borders Council Proposed Local Development Plan representation
period.
 
Should you have any questions in relation to the attached letter please contact the Forward Planning Team on 01835 825010.
 
Kind regards
 

mailto:localplan@scotborders.gov.uk
https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/NorthumberlandCountyCouncil/media/Planning-and-Building/PlanningServicesFrequentlyAskedQuestions.pdf


 

Planning Officer
Forward Planning
Regulatory Services
t:  

 
Web | Twitter | Facebook | Flickr | YouTube
 
How are you playing #yourpart to help us keep the Borders thriving?
 
********************************************************************** This email and any files transmitted
with it are privileged, confidential and subject to copyright. Any unauthorised use or disclosure of any part of this email is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender immediately; you should then delete the email and
remove any copies from your system. The views or opinions expressed in this communication may not necessarily be those of
Scottish Borders Council. Please be advised that Scottish Borders Council's incoming and outgoing email is subject to regular
monitoring and any email may require to be disclosed by the Council under the provisions of the Freedom of Information
(Scotland) Act 2002 . **********************************************************************
 

Save Time Do It Online!
We have made a few key improvements to our site to make our services easy to access. Now you can do everything from paying your
council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online. Go to: www.northumberland.gov.uk and click 'pay, apply or report' to access the
relevant forms. 
This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential and/or privileged
material. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the
contents of this email is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete the email from any computer.
All email communication may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with internal policy and relevant legislation. 
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